
 

April 30, 2020                                                                                    

To all MVGC Members and Culberson County Residents 

Open to Members, Van Horn or Culberson County residents only.  No Exceptions must show proof of 

residency. 

We hope all is well, and that everyone is safe and sound during this pandemic. This letter is to inform 

the public that the Mountain View Golf Course will re-open Friday, May 1, 2020 at 8:00 am. Business 

hours will be Thursday – Sunday from 8:30 am to 8:30 pm until further notice. We have included new 

temporary rules and regulations for MVGC. Please read and abide by the new rules in effect on MVGC 

premises.  

Mountain View Golf Course rules and regulations during Covid-19 

* MVGC recommends the use of medical masks while playing, but it is not mandatory. 

* Play will be in groups: not to exceed 4 golfers per group.  

* MVGC carts will be rented out. All rental carts will be returned by Pro Shop closing time, 8:30 pm.  

* ONLY 2 people inside Pro Shop at all times. 

* If a member has a cart, it may be utilized on the course. 

* Water coolers, rakes and other commonly handled objects will be removed from the golf course. 

* Cups will be modified so that golfers can retrieve their golf balls without touching the cup or flag, 

making it a “NO TOUCH” experience. Please, DO NOT REMOVE FLAG FROM THE CUP… DO NOT TOUCH 

FLAG AT ANY TIME! 

* Carts will have 1 rider per cart, unless riders reside in same household. 

* “Twilight Special” will be offered Thursday through Sunday beginning at 4:00 pm during this time. 

* Please dispose of all personal trash after use of cart.  

* SOCIAL DISTANCING OF 6 FEET WILL BE FOLLOWED BY ALL GOLFERS, WHETHER WALKING OR 

RIDING. 

* AT THE CONCLUSION OF PLAY, GOLFERS MUST LEAVE THE PREMISES AND ARE NOT 

ALLOWED TO LINGER OR CONGREGATE. 

* PLAY AT YOUR OWN RISK RE: COVID 19                                      
 
Thank you,  
Mountain View Golf Course 


